
 

NEWSBULLETIN 15th December 2017 
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Attendance this week 
 

 
 

1K 89.00%  2A 98.71%         3F 93.33%         4F 95.54%         5G 100.00%       6B 96.67% 
1T 93.18%  2T 93.53%         3Fe 95.54%       4M 98.28%       5T 99.11%      6H 98.71% 
1Ti 94.27%         2Th 92.41%       3S 87.50%         4R 93.75%    5W 97.22%     6T 95.83% 

                                   
 

                     Well done to 2A & 5G for best attendance this week. 
   Overall attendance since September: 95.82% 

 

 

Our Value for this month is Peace and Democracy.  

These pupils modelled the value this week:  

 

Congratulations to the following pupils for 

knowing all their times tables:  

                           Kamila 5W, Ashlee 5W, Q’marni 5T 

            

 

 

    

Snow Closure on Monday 11th December 

Closing our school for adverse weather and travel conditions is never an easy decision and we inform you as 

soon as possible to allow families to make alternative arrangements. We appreciate the positive and 

supportive comments from parents who recognised that this was in everybody’s best interest. 

Thankfully, we were able to open again on Tuesday. Due to much ice and snow clearing as well as gritting by 

our wonderful premises staff, Mr Yates and Mr Bidewell, paths could be accessed and we could get the 

children into school.  

 
Christmas Lunch is on Tuesday 19th December all 

children will receive a free Christmas lunch on this 

day.  

Please do not forget your Christmas jumper!  

 

 

Look out for our Christmas special newsletter on Wednesday 20th December. 

School finishes on Wednesday 20th December at 1:30pm. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Food Access Survey for residents 

Enfield Council wants to find out about your experience in getting enough affordable, 

healthy food.  

  

  

  

Dates for your diary  
Tuesday 19th December                                     Nursery finish for Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 19th December                                     Talent show – 2.00pm 

Tuesday 19th December                                     Christmas dinner and wear a Christmas jumper day 

Wednesday 20th December                              Finish at 1.30pm for the Christmas holidays 

Thursday 21st December                                Inset day – school closed 

Friday 22nd December                                      Christmas holiday – school closed 

Wednesday 3rd January 2018                             Start of spring term 

Wednesday 17th January 2018                           SEND coffee morning 9am                               

Monday 12th - 16th February                             Half term 

Monday 26th February 2018                                3F to visit the British Museum 

Tuesday 27th February 2018                                3S to visit the British Museum 

Wednesday 28th February 2018                         3Fe to visit the British Museum 

Wednesday 28th March                                    Individual photos 

Friday 30thMarch – Monday16th April             Easter Holidays – school closed 

Monday 16th April 2018                                    Inset day – school closed 

Monday 7th May                                                Bank holiday – school closed 

Friday 25th May 2018                                          Inset day – school closed 

Monday 28th May – Friday 1stJune                  Half term – school closed 

Friday 20th July   2018                                        Finish at 1.30pm for the summer holidays 

 

 

 

If your Child was born 

between 1st September 2014 

and 31st August 2015, you 

can now apply online for a 

place in Nursery using the link 

below: 
https://www.eadmissions.org.

uk/eAdmissions/app  

The deadline is Monday 15th 

January 2018 

 

 

 

Year 6 raised £130 

on the night of the 

Christmas Fair. Well 

done Year 6! 

 

Carols around the Tree & Christingle Service:  
Come and join us at SS Peter & Paul Church for a beautiful Service of Light with Christingle 
Oranges, beginning around the Christmas tree outside the Church on Ordnance Rd at 
6.00pm on Wednesday 20th December.  
All Welcome.  

 

We want to understand:  

 The experiences of Enfield residents in getting affordable, nutritious food 

 The barriers to getting affordable, nutritious food 

 The opportunities for making it easier to get affordable, nutritious food 

  

Based on the findings of the research, an action plan will be developed to address issues related to accessing 

affordable, nutritious food. 

The survey will take about 5 – 7 minutes to complete and the information collected is non-identifiable. 

Online survey here:https://snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=149995995988 

  

The survey will be available online until 31st December 2017. 

 

We thank you in advance for your valuable feedback and time. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact   Ailbhe.bhreathnach@enfield.gov.uk 

 

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/eAdmissions/app
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/eAdmissions/app
https://snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=149995995988
mailto:Ailbhe.bhreathnach@enfield.gov.uk
https://new.enfield.gov.uk/healthandwellbeing/

